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Join us in learning how
Habit 1: Be Proactive
can help you!

We will be doing a fun activity with Pete
the Cat to help us learn how Habit 1 can
be helpful when we have work to be
done!

There will also be a presentation about
Reflections, a PTA sponsored art
contest Whitmore-Bolles students are
invited to take part in this year!

When: Wednesday, October 17th
Time: 3:45-4:30

Where: The Art Room

RSVP: By Friday, October 12th

This is a family event, so parents/
guardians must attend with their
child/children.

YES! we're attending the Habit 1 after school event

Student(s) name(s):

Teacher(s):





